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Tēnā koe e Te Hira 

Your request for official information, reference: HNZ00073512 

Thank you for your email on 28 November 2024, asking Health New Zealand | Te Whatu Ora 
(Health NZ) for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).   

Response 

1. Is Dr Kim employed as a practising medical doctor in New Zealand, and where is his 
place of employment? 

 Yes, Dr Kim is employed by Health NZ, in the Midland | Te Manawa Taki region.  

2. Are there any restrictions in place to his practice given his history? 

This information is publicly available on the Medical Council register. 

3. Have there been any complaints laid or ongoing investigations against Dr Kim during his 
time of employment? 

I can confirm that no formal complaints are registered in the relevant system.  

How to get in touch 

If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@tewhatuora.govt.nz. 

If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  

Nāku iti noa, nā  
 

 
Danielle Coe 
Manager (OIA) Government Services 
Health New Zealand | Te Whatu Ora 
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